Child support
meeting set

A representative of the Child
Support  Enforcement Division
of the Alaska State Department
of Revenue will be in Fairbanks
on July 30, from I am. to 12
noon, and 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.

Anyone with problems or
questions concerning child sup-
port can meet with the represen-
tative at the State Department
of Revenue offices on the first
floor of the State Office Build-
ing, 675 Seventh Avenue. No
appointment is needed, and the
services of the division are avail-
able to all without regard to
race, creed, age, sex, national
origin, or handicap.

For  further information,
please contact the Revenue of-
fice at 452-1512, or phone the
Division's office in Anchorage at
the tool-free number. Zenith
3300.



